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 Our world has changed dramatically since 

the last newsletter. Everyday tasks that we 

took for granted now have to be planned 

with careful precautions. Teachers are 

planning instructions and activities to keep 

students learning and bringing a different 

kind of “normal” to their students’ days. We 

see heroic efforts in healthcare, delivery 

services, grocery stores, and so many others 

who are making sure that others have what 

they need. In our area a soup kitchen no 

longer is able to serve meals but they have 

a pantry outside their location for people to 

come and get what they need. All of us are 

helping take care of each other. 

Please stay safe, be compassionate, and 

be thankful for the many blessings that we 

have in our lives. 

Chapters need to submit H-107 Report of Chapter 

Officers by May 1 to International. 



 Co-Sergeant-At-Arms 
Betty Bane (Lambda) 
32660 E 1200 North Rd. 
Arrowsmith, IL  61722 
309-727-1185 
bjgbane@gmail.com 
 
Bev Morgan (Eta) 
1716 E. Shady Oak Dr. 
Peoria, IL  61614 
309-682-8314 
morgmur50@gmail.com 

Co-Presidents of Pres. Council 
Bonnie Nofsinger (Theta) 
117 Zinser Pl. 
Washington, IL  61571 
309-444-3391 
jbnof@comcast.net 
 
Linda Wetzel (Theta) 
106 Hilldale Ave. 
Washington, IL  61571 
309-444-3937 
jimlindawetzel@mtco.com 

Immediate Past-President 
Peggy Brown (Lambda) 
2102 Woodhavens Dr. 
Bloomington, IL  61701 
309-829-3463 
pbrown0221@gmail.com 

Northern District Vice-President 
Kay Volkert (Beta Kappa) 
1905 Swarthmore Dr. 
Aurora, IL  60506 
630-334-9771 
kvolkert26@gmail.com 

Central District Vice-President 
Kathy Krippel (Eta) 
4723 N Laurel Dr. 
Peoria, IL  61614 
309-635-5974 
kitkatkate920@gmail.com 

Southern District Vice-President 
Sheri Uchitjil (Alpha Delta) 
1829 Range Rd. 
Odin, IL  62870 
618-267-6575 
uchitjil@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 

 

Excellence in Education 

Meet Madeline Wood, Upsilon Chap-

ter, our  EiE winner. She is a music 

educator at United District #304 and 

band director at Carl Sandburg Col-

lege. She teaches a variety of music 

and instruments from preschool to col-

lege! Yes, she hears music wherever 

she goes! She hopes to inspire a love 

of music for all learners. She created 

an instrument lending library so every 

student could have the opportunity to 

play their instrument of choice. Con-

gratulations for a successful career 

and a life filled with songs! 

A Note from Becky Ayers 

 

Hello Sisters, 

I wanted to let you know a little more about me. My teaching 
career formally lasted 38 years in the same district before retir-
ing in 2017. I was in primary grades most of the time. I have 
been an Alpha Delta Kappa member for 24 years. Lambda 
Chapter has been my home and I have done many of the offic-
es and positions. Just as years went by in teaching friendships 
developed and grew. This happened  in ADK also. I went from 
friendships to Sisterhood. I became more involved and wanted 
to do more for the State. I was growing! Each position, event, 
and interaction brought love and growth!  

Family wise I have been blessed as well with love and growth. 
My high school boyfriend and I married and had 2 beautiful 
daughters. They both found amazing mates as I had. I have 
been blessed with 4 grandchildren and a fifth in July. Each fam-
ily is close by and I watch 3 of the four after school. 
(Prayerfully that will begin again soon.) My father (89) and sis-
ter are close by as well. (Shelter at home is hard but necessary) 
My brother and his wife live in Rockford, IL. 

I am thankful for all my blessings especially within these trou-
bled times. The troubles help me to grow in love and hope for 
my family, Sisters, and children. I am honored to be your next 
State President. 



         Chapter Buzz 
 

 

Celebration/Convention 
September 18-19, 2020 

 

We have rescheduled our convention and it will be a celebration, as well! 
We will “bee” celebrating the accomplishments of the past biennium, the 
chapter presidents from 2018-2020, the new theme that our new presi-
dent (after voting), Becky Ayers will formally unveil, and the installation 
of the officers for the   2020-2022 biennium. 

The past accomplishments and the formal installation are important and 
need to be recognized. We have many sisters to remember in our Omega 
ceremony this time. 

This event comes at a different time of year. I do hope that many sisters 
throughout the state will make plans to come.    Registration letter will 
follow and when it is available, it will be posted on the website. 

One of the sessions will be leadership trainings for chapter  presidents, 
treasurers, and membership. We will be at the same hotel, Holiday Inn and 
Suites, 101 Holiday St., East Peoria, room rate $129.00, and register by 
August 22, 2020. 

 

Alpha Chapter gathered together to deco-
rate and fill Sweet Cases that were later 
delivered. Thanks!  

The Membership Campaign has 

been extended. The end date is 

May 29, 2020. Some chapters 

have been initiating new      

members by phone and by      

utilizing technology. 



 

“Bee” the change that 
you wish to see! 

 

 

 

Thank You! 
 

I hoped to be able to thank you in person but following social distancing 
etiquette I’ll try to adequately express my gratitude to all of you here. 
This is probably the last newsletter I will be writing. We are trying to 
complete the business that needs to be taken care of within the 
“relaxed” guidelines of Alpha Delta Kappa (given the ongoing pandemic). 
This is my last Beehive Buzz. 

How do I begin to convey how your support, friendship, trust, and hos-
pitality warmed my heart through the last two years? Every chapter 
welcomed me to a visit. I now know so many of you and when I read the 
chapter minutes I can put faces with the names I read. Your hospitality 
and generosity made me feel like a Queen Bee! 

As I traveled through the state visiting everyone I was amazed at the 
variety in programs that were offered. Alpha Delta Kappa altruism is in 
full force, as well. All of you are helping in so many ways with your time, 
talents, and monetary donations.  

These last two years have been both enriching and rewarding! Thanks 
for your dedication to Alpha Delta Kappa and a huge thank you to all for 

“bee”ing involved in  “bee”ing charitable, “bee”ing a leader, and 
“bee”ing resourceful. This Queen Bee enjoyed it immensely! 

 

 



 

              Due Dates/Deadline 

 

April 15– Regional Mini-Scholarship application due 

May 1—H-107 Report of  Chapter Officers due 

May 31—Membership Campaign ends 

July 20-22—Regional Conference in Frankenmuth, MI 

Sept. 18-19—Convention/Celebration 

Sept 18—Board Meeting at convention 

Sept. 19—Leadership Training for chapter presidents, treasurers, and  

                    membership  

 

 North Central Regional Conference is in Frankenmuth, MI.  Mark your calendars!….July 
19—22. The conference site is the Bavarian Inn Lodge. You can book at https: //
lodgers.bavarianinn.com or by calling directly  
1-855-652-7200. Please quote the following group number when you book your room.  
#12R29J.  

Be sure to check out their website to see all that they offer. Looks to be a great time! 

Roberta Casabon is keeping a close watch on the pandemic. We will let you know of any 
changes. 

Regional Conference 

Hive News 

Omega 

Alpha Nu—Judith Vieth 

Iota—Mary Ellison 

An earlier email advised that missed 
chapter meetings do not need to be re-
scheduled. Some chapters have been 
using email to conduct chapter busi-
ness.  



Altruistic Co-Chair 

Mary Derham (Upsilon) 

519 Holcomb 

Knoxville, IL  61448 

309-221-8502 

maryl_derham_854@comcast.net 

Dawn Pelton (Upsilon) 

1127 Knox Rd. 2400 N Unit A 

Oneida, IL  61467 

309-483-6707 

peltondawn@gmail.com 

AK Month/Fraternity Ed. 

Lucretia Crawford (Mu) 

809 W. Main 

Clinton, IL  61727 

217-935-8676 

crawford_lu@hotmail.com 

Audit 

Central District—Chair 

Rose Hordesky (Eta) 

9403 W. Buckingham Ct. 

Mapleton, IL  61547 

309-697-9265 

rosehordesky@hotmail.com 

Northern District 

Joanne Baylis (Xi) 

3302 Conover Dr. 

Rockford, IL  61114 

815-877-3340 

jobay22@yahoo.com 

Southern District 

Becky Beal (Alpha Nu) 

136 N. Meridian 

Glen Carbon, IL  62034 

618-977-1796 

beckapeck@yahoo.com 

By-Laws 

Betsy Murphy (Beta Zeta) 

1005 N. Vicksburg 

Marion, IL  62959 

618-993-8953 

murphyb@mchsi.com 

Budget 

Central District—Chair 

Dorothy Morrison (Eta) 

4 Cherry St. 

Bartonville, IL  61607 

309-634-0224 

Southern District 

Sandy Stone (Alpha Phi) 

303 E. Harrison 

Sullivan, IL  61951 

217-728-4120 

stonesandy@hotmail.com 

 

Committees 

Candidate Qualifications 

Central District—Chair 

Karen Hurst (Alpha Theta) 

248 E. Idlewood 

Morton, IL  61550 

309-241-0360 

kyhurst@sbcglobal.net 

Northern District 

Rebecca Campbell (Beta Kappa) 

1877 Grandview Pl. 

Montgomery, IL  60538 

beckyboo1968@yahool.com 

 Southern District 

Joyce Mosimann (Iota) 

PO Box 257 

Columbia, IL  62236 

618-973-8450 

joydesk@htc.net 

Excellence in Education 

Southern District—Chair 

Kathy Weber (Alpha Nu) 

1545 Lewis Rd. 

Edwardsville, IL  62025 

618-656-8594 

kwpuppets@hotmail.com 

Central District 

Jan Page (Upsilon) 

712 N. Academy St. 

Galesburg, IL  61401 

309-343-7931 

janpage.1@comcast.net 

Legislation 

Lynn Campbell-see Corres. Secy. 

Membership 

Val Johnson (Xi) 

5881 Beechwood Dr Apt C 

Loves Park, IL  61111 

815-262-9717 

val.johnson3553@comcast.net 

Music Co-Chair 

Navana Ahrends (Alpha Mu) 

504 Columbus 

Pontiac, IL  61764 

815-842-0579 

ahnav18@gmail.com 

Colleen Rapp (Alpha Mu) 

710 N. 4th St. Box 314 

Cornell, IL  61319 

815-358-2915 

colleenrapp@excite.com 

 

 

Parliamentarian 

Joyce Werner (Lambda) 

1902 Crimson Ln. 

Bloomington, IL  61701 

309-808-0517 

jmwadk@yahoo.com 

Scholarship 

Central District –Chair 

Lisa Justus (Upsilon) 

451 N. Pleasant Ave. 

Galesburg, IL  61401 

309-453-7586 

ljjustus@comcast.net 

Northern District 

Val Petkus (Beta Kappa) 

2s872 Wagner Rd. 

Batavia, IL  60510 

630-879-6350 

valerie.petkus@gmail.com 

Southern District 

Sandy Stone - see Budget 

State Convention Co-Chair 

Diane Potts (Eta) 

1937 Knox Rd. 1000 North 

Williamsfield, IL  61489 

309-358-1529 

lynnbrook@mymctc.net 

Sally Yocum (Eta) 

1602 Lincoln Wood Pl. 

Peoria, IL  61616 

309-692-1778 

syocum08@comcast.net 

Website 

Katie Voegel (Mu) 

502 W. Stewart 

Bloomington, IL  61701 

217-246-6431 

kvoegel24@comcast.net 

World Understanding 

Elaine Bjorkman (Upsilon) 

17 Skona Lake 

Alpha, IL  61413 

309-714-1387 

ejbjorkman@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 


